
From: "Candice White" <cwhite@sugarbush.com> 

Subject: cannabis legalization 

Date: March 14, 2016 at 2:47:48 PM GMT-4 

To: <maxjg@wcvt.com> 
 
Dear Maxine, 
I am writing to you as a private citizen. Please don’t think I represent Sugarbush’s position on 
this, as we would not want to take a public stand on this right now. 
But as a Waitsfield resident and parent of two teenagers, I support cannabis legalization. I agree 
with much of what Rob Williams has to say on this issue—that pot is easier to procure than 
alcohol for teenagers;  that taking it out of the black market and regulating it would be 
beneficial to our state; and that it would present agricultural opportunities for farmers. I do look 
at marijuana much like alcohol and tobacco—use is an adult choice, and should be regulated as 
such. I also support extreme measures for those who provide marijuana to minors. 
  
Good luck with all the debate. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Candice White 
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